Nickalus Holmes

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, September 5, 2025 2:58 PM

To: ‘Earl’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Docket 20250023-WS

Good Afternoon

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250023, and forwarding them to
the Office of Consumer Assistance.

Thank you,

Nick Holmes

Commission Deputy Clerk II
Office of Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
850-413-6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Earl <eamonari@comcast.net>

Sent: Friday, September 5, 2025 2:47 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Docket 20250023-WS

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

To: Commission Board

I would like to voice my opposition to changing the CDD program for Grenelefe.

| believe that Polk County Commission should maintain the agreement that was made with the Polk County Board as to
the CDD being paid by new building only. The current customers will be treated unfairly if your group changes to include
them in the CDD increase. This would have an adverse effect on property values. This community also includes rental
properties and would put a heavy burden on renters.

Please weigh heavily in your thoughts about any changes to be made before you destroy our long-respected community.
Thank you

Earl A Monari

3342 Camelot Drive

Haines City

eamonari@comcast.net

(815)228-7681

PS: Please notify me of receipt of this email.

Sent from my iPad



